
 

 

January 5, 2016 @ Carroll Community College, Room M-157 @ 4:30-7:00 PM 
 

 
We sincerely appreciate your participation in this workshop!  Your feedback on all aspects of the workshop would 
really help us to know what to continue and what could be improved for the next workshop.  Please take a few 
moments before you leave to fill out the evaluation form.  You can turn it in to any staff person before you go.   
 
 
A. Please rate the overall workshop on the following items:  (Check one for each item.) 
 

Workshop Logistics 
Very 
Good Good Fair Poor Very Poor 

1. Format & Agenda      
2. Content / topics presented      
3. Materials in participant packets      
4. Length of workshop      
5. Meeting time      
6. Speakers       
7. Location       

 
 
B. Please rate the effectiveness of the workshop on the following items:  (Check one for each item.) 
 

Workshop Effectiveness 
Very 
Good Good Fair Poor 

Very 
Poor 

1. Quality & relevance of information provided      
2. Increased my understanding of stormwater 

requirements that affect my business 
     

3. Provided info on best management practices I can 
actually use 

     

4. Increased likelihood I will perform self-inspection      
5. Increased my ability to respond to a potential illicit 

discharge 
     

6. Was worth my time to attend      
 
  



 

 

 
C. How did you learn about the workshop?  (Check all that apply.) 
 

 Newspaper Article  Attending or viewing a County meeting 
 Chamber of Commerce Newsletter  Workshop Webpage 
 Chamber of Commerce Website  Banner on County Website Homepage 
 Local Small Business Or Merchants Association  Word of Mouth 
 Call from EAC Member  Other ________________________________ 

 
 
D. What about this workshop did you find most helpful/informative? 

 

 

 

 

 
 
E. What suggestions do you have to improve the workshop and make it more useful?  On what topics would 

you like more information or added to the agenda? 
 

 

 

 

 
 
F. What is your interest level in participating in the Carroll Clean Water Partnership? 
 

 Very interested  Not interested at this time, but maybe later 
 Somewhat interested  Not interested at all 
 Undecided  

 
 
 

 If you would like the County to provide a courtesy visit for assistance with the self-inspection checklist, please fill 
out and turn in the “Courtesy Visit Request” form in your packet.   Or… contact Glenn Edwards 
(gedwards@ccg.carr.org or 410-386-2220) to schedule a visit. 
 

 If you are interested in participating in the Carroll Clean Water Partnership and would like someone to contact 
you, please fill out and turn in the form in your packet “Carroll Clean Water Partnership Contact Request” form.  
Or… contact Brenda Dinne (bdinne@ccg.carr.org or 410-386-2140) for more information. 
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